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16th March 2024  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Lions, Monkeys and Reception Sharks - Godstone Farm Visit on Friday 17th May 2024 
 
We are very pleased to advise you that Reception children will be going on an educational 
visit to Godstone Farm in Surrey on Friday 17th May 2024.  
 
As you may know our lovely Reception team raised funds to put towards the cost of this visit. 
Through their fundraising efforts they have managed to reduce the cost from £30 to £12! 
 
We will be involved in many activities at the farm including: duck feeding, pig feeding, chicken, 
sheep and lamb talks and animal holding. 
 
These activities are well organised and managed by the staff at Godstone Farm. We will work 
closely with them to ensure safety precautions (e.g. washing hands after contact with animals) 
are followed. We are sure the children are going to have a great time and learn lots about the 
animals!  
 
If you would like to know more about the farm  please visit their website:  
http://www.godstonefarm.co.uk  
 
We will travel to Godstone Farm by coach, children should arrive at 8.45 am to leave school 
promptly before 9am and should return in time for their normal collection at 3.20pm. Children 
who normally attend After School Clubs including Safari Club will be taken to their clubs after 
we return from the farm. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch.  If you would like the school kitchen to provide your child 
with a packed lunch, please request one by emailing the school office 
admin@raglan.bromley.sch.uk Please note, a lunch will not be automatically ordered for your 
child and these must be ordered at least two weeks in advance. 
 
If you would like to provide your child with your own packed lunch please ensure there are no 
nuts, glass bottles, fizzy drinks, sweets or chocolate and that it is in a clearly named disposable 
bag.  
 
For this trip to go ahead we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £12.00 per child 
towards the cost. 
 
Consent and contributions should be given via Arbor no later than Monday 15th April. Please 
look for the payment ‘Lions, Monkeys and Reception Sharks – Godstone Farm’. 
 

http://www.godstonefarm.co.uk/
mailto:admin@raglan.bromley.sch.uk


 

 

If we do not receive sufficient contributions this visit may be cancelled. 
 
The children will need to come to school wearing their school PE Uniform with jogging bottoms. 
They will be outside most of the time, so please make sure that they are dressed for all weather 
and are wearing sun lotion if required. They will need to wear old trainers that you do not mind 
getting dirty (as it may be muddy). 
 
Parents of children that need medication can be reassured that this will be taken for them by 
the teachers e.g asthma pumps, epipens, however, should you feel that your child has any 
additional medical needs please speak to your class teacher. 
 
If you do not have an Arbor account you can easily set one up by using the link on our website. 
If you have any queries or problems please contact the school office and they will be happy to 
assist you.  
 
Finally, if you are able to help with the trip, please let your class teacher know, email the school 
office or return the slip below and we will confirm this with you.  
 
Due to limited space on the coach, parent/carer helpers may need to make their own way to 
the farm and meet us there. 
  

Yours sincerely, 
Miss Ezinwa, Miss Donnelly and Mrs O’Brien 

Class Teachers 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Consent Form – Godstone Farm 
Please complete only if you do not have an Arbor Account 

 
I give permission for …………………..……………Class :……………………………………. 
 
to visit Godstone Farm on Friday 17th May 2024 
 

I would like the school to provide a packed lunch.  
 
I am able to help on this visit 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £12.00 
 
I have made my voluntary contribution on Arbor 

 
Please note my child has the following food allergies or religious dietary requirements. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of Parent/Carer…………………………………. 
 
Signed:……………………………………  Date:……………………………. 
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